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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 

 

DATE:  November 30, 2023 

 

RE:  2023 Annual Sanitary Sewer Lining Program 

 

 

Attached you will find the bid tabulation for the 2023 Annual Sanitary Sewer Lining 

Program and the Bid Document from SAK Construction with a correction for two 

mathematical errors.  These corrections do not affect the selection of this bidder for the 

project. 

We recommend approval of this bid.  The funding for this project will combine the 

allocated 2023 budget funds and the proposed 2024 budget funds for sanitary sewer 

lining to allow completion of the full project. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at 573-243-2300 x 2031 or 

jsanders@jacksonmo.org. 

  

 


